
We have held on to many of last year’s banners -
IF YOU HAVE ONE TO HANG PLEASE DROP IT OFF 
(by July 20) AT THE LEDGER OFFICE (105 N. Broadway)

Name___________________________________________

Address_________________________________________

Phone_ _________________________________________

Banners will begin being displayed August 3rd

Any questions contact 
Teresa Beachum at 616.581.6199

PINK ARROW PRIDE 2015

We’d like to see Main Street 
FILLED WITH PINK!

You (or your organization) purchased 
a Main Street banner last year. 

We need to know if you are planning 
to hang that banner again this year.

Your donation will help support local families and individuals that 
are on a cancer journey through Lowell Community Wellness and Gilda’s Club. 

The cost is $100 to display your previous banner

SAVE THE DATE
Friday, Sept. 11 -Lowell hosts Jenison 

volleyball, soccer & football

Please fill in your name, address and phone 
number below, check yes or no and send this 

letter back to us. We thank you for your support.

YES! YOU CAN 
COUNT ON OUR 

SUPPORT!
Sorry, not 
this year.

OR


